
    GREATER ROCHESTER PERENNIAL SOCIETY 
         MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION FOR 2025     ____New ____Renewal 

                                            Email: rocperennial@gmail.com 

Name(s):________________________________________________________ 

 

Address:___________________________________ Zip code:______________ 

 

Phone: ______________________Email:_______________________________ 

 

Please provide email address as our newsletter and other communications are sent out 
by email.  
If you do NOT have an email address check here_____ 

If you DO NOT want to be listed in the published GRPS directory check here: _____ 

Membership directory will only be sent by request. 

Check Membership level: Single $25______  
Household (2 people/same address) $35______ 

Additional email address___________________________________ 

 

Donation to Don Lowry Fund $_____ Donation to Deb Brown Fund $______ 
Donations to Don Lowry fund help with the upkeep of the Don Lowry Garden 
Donations to Deb Brown fund are used to pay for the yearly Deb Brown lecture 
Please Note: Donations are not tax deductible 

 

Make check payable to: GRPS 

Mail check and this form to:  Nancy Gilbride 

      68 Potter Place 

      Fairport NY 14450 

                                                 585-613-1339 

                                                 jgilbride@rochester.rr.com  

 

To avoid missing the newsletter and other important communications, return this 
form and your check no later than Feb 20, 2025. (Even though this date has 
passed, we would welcome your renewal and check.) 

 

A volunteer organization relies on its membership to help keep the organization 
strong and vital! For new members, it is a way to get to know people in the group. 
If any member is interested in helping, a Sign-up Genius email will be in your 
mailbox soon from Sue Magee. 

 

mailto:jgilbride@rochester.rr.com



